SCHOOL DISTRICT OF HARTFORD JOINT NO. 1

DEDICATED TO THE SUCCESS OF EACH STUDENT

CITY OF HARTFORD, TOWNS ADDISON, ERIN, HARTFORD - WASHINGTON COUNTY • TOWNS OF ASHIPPUN, RUBICON - DODGE COUNTY HARTFORD, WISCONSIN 53027

July 6, 2020

Dear Hartford Jt. 1 Families,

Thank you to all who participated in the HJT1 Parent & Staff Future Planning Survey in June. We were happy to see responses from over 1,000 parents/quardians in our District!

Currently, we are in the process of evaluating all the data and feedback received from the surveys with School Perceptions, LLC, an independent Wisconsin-based firm with expertise in conducting school surveys. School Perceptions is compiling the data and feedback over the next several days. The summary of results will be shared with you once completed.

We continue to monitor health and safety recommendations from the CDC, the Wisconsin Department of Health Services, the Washington/Ozaukee County Health Department and the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction. The District will be using guidance from these agencies and your survey to prepare a plan for school in the fall. Please watch for more information at the end of this month.

In the meantime, we kindly ask that all District families complete online registration for the 2020-21 school year. The online registration is open until July 26. More registration information is provided on our website at https://www.hjt1.org/parents/registration-skyward-family-access.

Please continue to monitor your email and the Hartford Jt. 1 website at www.hjt1.org for updates and further information.

Yours in education,

Mark Smits, Ph.D. District Administrator

262-673-0148